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I am against the Board of Supervisors spending $769,000 to buy and renovate the house
at 13192 Brunswick Road in order to house reoffending criminals. We don't want
known reoffending criminals living in our neighborhood, possibly endangering our lives and
property. 
 
Instead of spending money to help criminals, the money should be used to help offset the loss
of property values for law abiding residents owning property in the vicinity of the proposed
Idaho Maryland Mine. If the mine's application is approved, (and I hope it isn't), realtors tell us
our property values will be dramatically lower. And as my grandmother, mother, and uncles
did, I expect one day I will have to sell my house and use the money to move my wife and I
into an assisted living facility. Any reduction in value could affect our future care.

 Mike Shea 
 

Grass Valley 




